

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 6, 2020

CONTACT: Lisa Schmidt 619-210-9499 Imschmidt@sandiego.gov

Councilmember Moreno Statement on Measure C

SAN DIEGO- Councilmember Vivian Moreno has issued the following statement regarding today's Council resolution declaring Measure C (ballot measure for increase in the City's transient occupancy tax) to have been approved in the municipal special election held in the City of San Diego on March 3, 2020:

"The ballot materials informed the voters that passage of Measure C required a two-thirds vote and the voters depend on that information being accurate and reliable.

Taking this action today to change the criteria for passage under which Measure C was presented to the voters is not forthright and I cannot support it."

The Council will be taking action on this item during today's Council meeting. More information on this item can be found here.

###

Councilmember Vivian Moreno represents the Eighth Council District of the City of San Diego, which includes the communities of Barrio Logan, Egger Highlands, Grant Hill, Logan Heights, Memorial, Nestor, Ocean View Hills, Otay Mesa, San Ysidro, Shelltown, Sherman Heights, Stockton and the Tijuana River Valley.